
A Taste of Honey   

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have organised a screening of the National Theatre production
of A Taste of Honey in school on the afternoon of Monday 3rd March.  
 
A Taste of Honey is the set text that all GCSE Drama students in Years 10 and 11 are studying for
Section B of the Component 1 written exam. We hope that if every student can see this performance of
the play, it will help their knowledge and understanding of plot and character as well as choices for
set and costume design and inspire their own written responses to the exam questions. It’s great
revision for Year 11! 
 
This is a free event. On the day, students must make their way to TH3 after school for the start of the
screening at 2.45pm. They can bring drinks and snacks to enjoy during the performance. The
screening finishes at 5.15pm and students can be collected from the school car park or make their
own way home. We encourage car-sharing wherever possible.  
 
Please complete the attached consent form and return to me by Wednesday 26th February. If you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me tnewman@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards, 

Mr Newman 
Head of Drama & Theatre  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

GCSE Drama Screening  / A Taste of Honey 

Dear Mr Newman,  I have received your letter regarding the free screening of A Taste of Honey and give

 my consent for ________________________________________ (Name of Student)  to attend after school on

Monday 3rd March. I confirm that I will make arrangements for collecting them at 5.15pm. 

Signed _________________________ (Parent/Carer)  

Emergency Contact Number ____________________________________________ 

01285 712302

admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

The Park, Fairford GL7 4JQ 

GCSE Drama Screening

6.2.25

mailto:tnewman@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

